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Bramshott & Liphook Neighbourhood Development 

Plan Steering Group 

admin@bramshottandliphookndp.uk 
 

A meeting of the Bramshott & Liphook Neighbourhood Development Plan 

Steering Group will be held remotely at 7.30 pm on Wednesday 22nd July 2020. 

Members of the public and press are welcome to attend. Those wishing to attend 

should contact the NDP Administration Officer by email no later than 1.00 pm on 

22nd July 2020. Joining instructions will then be provided. 

AGENDA 

 

1. Welcome and Introduction 

2. Declaration of Interests 

Members of the Steering Group are reminded of their responsibility to 

declare any pecuniary interest which they may have in any item of business 

on the agenda, no later than when that item is reached. Unless considered 

to be not relevant or of any significant nature, members may not participate 

in any discussion of, or vote on, any matter in which they have pecuniary 

interest in. Members must withdraw from the room when the meeting 

discusses and votes on the matter. This includes all interests set out in your 

Declaration of Interests form. 

3. Approval of minutes from the meeting dated 10th March 2020. (Appendix 1) 

4. To receive an update on EHDC Large Development Call for sites following 

EHDC’s public notice. 

5. To receive an update on the progress of the NDP 

6. To receive an update on the draft NDP structure and agree any format 

revisions. 

7. To receive an update on the AECOM Report (Appendix 2) 

8. Land uses required based on community needs 

(a) To agree a list of priority community needs  

(b) To agree methods and actions to gather further information to support 

potential land use allocations 

9. Next meeting, and next steps 

10. Exclusion of Members of the Public and Press 

In accordance with the provisions of section 1(2) of the Public Bodies 

(admission to Meetings) Act 1960 the press and public to be excluded from the 

meeting by reason of the confidential nature of the business to be transacted: 

To discuss site options following AECOM report 


